
July 14th, 1922.

3>r. Helen Reid,
688 Fherbrooke Street Vest, 
Montreal.

Dear Misa Beid:-
I am glad to be able to tell you 

that I have satisfied myself that Mr. O.A. Dawson, 
whose name I presented to you at our meeting on 
Tuesday last, is not the Mr. Dawson concerning whom 
we reoeivod objectionable reports.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

Also to Mr. Falk.
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